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Festival of the Arts Interest Survey 2021

This Survey was sent out to Trempealeau County 4-H Members in November and December. In total, there were 23 
responses. As of 1/4/22, there are 174 members, volunteers, and Cloverbuds in the Trempealeau County 4-H 
Program. The data shows some interest in holding the Festival of the Arts program. Out of the 23 participants, 16 
said they had participated in the program in the past, well seven had not. Question two, 6 participants said they likely 
would not participate in the program this year for question two. In question, three participants said they would likely 
participate in the program in the future.

With this data, I plan not to hold the Festival of Arts for the third year in a row. With this information, I will plan to hold 
it next year.

Q1 - Has you family participated in Festival of the Arts in the past?

I don't remember No Yes

0
7

16

Q2 - Is your family interested in participating in Festival of the Arts this 
year?

Choice Count

Not at all likely Slightly likely Moderately likely Very likely Extremely likely
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Q3 - Is you family interested in participating in the Festival of Arts in the 
future?

Choice Count

Definitely not Probably not Might or might not Probably yes Definitely yes
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Q4 - If you would like to share any additional comments Festival of the 
Arts, let us know here.

If you would like to share any additional comments Festival of the Arts, let us know here.

We enjoy the craft side of the festival

This was a highlight of the year when my kids were in 4-H. In recent years, I have served as a judge, and I would
definitely continue in that role as my schedule permits.

Our family has loved the Festival of the Arts but as the participation level has dropped the desire to prepare and
compete has dropped. Our kids are mostly grown now with only one more who can participate and she's just not
interested. Was a wonderful opportunity at one time.

I work wknds so it really depends on when the event falls on

The Festival of the Arts we participated in years ago did not have an audience. The kids put work into the
preparations for the performance and barely received an applause. Maybe this could be done at the GET
Performing Arts Center during the fair or on stage in the fair grounds.

It would be helpful to have dates set, at least 3 months in advance or perhaps always a revolving date (ie 2nd
Saturday in February), for our family to plan accordingly. It would also be great to see more hands on connections
with County 4-H Agent in the Clubs to actively promote this and many other events in the County.

We enjoy the craft part of the festival of the arts


